CRB* Military Housing

Capital Construction of America, Inc. February 27, 2008
43720 Trade Center P1. #130
Sterling, VA 20166

Dear Scott,

I am writing this letter to personally thank you and your company, Capital Construction of
America, for your outstanding commitment to Clark Realty Builders throughout the duration of
the Quantico Marine Corps Base Family Housing Project.

As Clark Reaity Builders has continued its expansive growth, Capital Construction has
demonstrated its ability to continue to meet our company’s high standards for quality and
workmanship, as well as our rigorous production schedules. Your work over the years has been
performed in a timely and professional manner, and your qualified staff has been a pleasure to
work with. Your willingness to quickly respond to all questions and concerns in the field and the
office has demonstrated your commitment to your work as well extended your excellent
reputation for customer service.

Based on my experiences here at Quantico I would recommend Capital to any other member of
the construction industry. I consider your company to be among the most qualified construction
companies in the area and I appreciate your company’s continued support of Clark projects in the
future.

Sincerely,

Ed Johnson
Project Manager



